
 

 

 

  12th September 2023 

Welcome and Information for a New Academic Year 

Dear Parents 

We are into the second week already and your children are settling into school brilliantly! 

At Birches, we are really proud of our School/ Parent partnership and we would like to make sure 

that you are provided with as much information as possible in order to feel confident that you 

know what your child is learning, how we are supporting your child in school and how you can 

in turn, support your child at home.  

We would like to invite you to a ‘Welcome to Reception’ meeting on Wednesday 20th September at 

5.30pm. During this meeting we will provide day-to-day information, such as how we teach 

Phonics, Early Reading and Maths; when PE/Games/ Forest School are and what the Homework 

expectation is etc. It will also be an opportunity to ask any questions and be familiar about the 

year ahead.   

I would ask that children do not attend the meeting.  

Please complete the following survey to let us know whether you are able to attend:  

https://forms.gle/mjeLX2gpkjCg5ahu8 

I really hope that as many of you can attend as I believe the information within this meeting will 

indeed help both you and your child over the course of the year. 

 

Best wishes 

S Varricchione  

Headteacher 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 

 

https://forms.gle/mjeLX2gpkjCg5ahu8

